
Williamson County Retired Teachers Association Board Meeting

Held at Good Shepherd Lutheran Church, Marion, IL

September 10, 2014     1:30 P.M.

President Bob Campbell called the meeting to order, there being a quorum.

Minutes for the August 14, 2014, membership meeting were read by Secretary Marge Mangan.  There was one correction.  John Harland is Director of Region 18, not representative.  Mary Lou Gander made a motion to accept the Minutes as corrected; Anna Morris seconded; motion passed.

Treasurer Don Kragness, in giving his report, stated that $10 of the $30 to the IRTA Foundation for a memorial for Marguerite Rodney who is, in fact, not deceased, was in error.  The information that came from the state was incorrect.  Our apologies to Marguerite Rodney and her family.  Further in the Treasurer’s Report showed the beginning balance as $2,687.95; ending balance as $2,677.95.  Steve Maxwell moved to accept; Anna seconded. Motion carried.

President Bob Campbell gave his report.  Regarding the building in Springfield, it is very convenient to the state building -- only about 2 or 3 blocks South of the Capital.  Our Legal Defense Fund balance is between $100,000 and $110,000.  If legal action continues as we anticipate, we would need about three times what we have.  The Legal Defense Fund needs contributions.  We (WCRTA) are in a position that we could make a contribution of about $200 or $300.  At the membership meeting on October 20, we would put it to the membership.

Bob gave updates on the two lawsuits for which we are monitoring:  Heaton v. Quinn and Kanerva V. Weems.

Cynthia O’Neill, Trustee on the TRS Board, will be our speaker at the 
October 20 membership meeting which will be at 1:30 at St. Paul Catholic Church, Johnston City, at the Family Life Center.

***Newsletter should be e-mailed or USPS by October 10***
Marge Mangan, Secretary

